

Westlands Primary School



A member of Swale Academies Trust

Headteacher: Mrs L Hopkins
Deputy Headteacher: Miss V Chant

Homewood Avenue Sittingbourne Kent ME10 1XN

e-mail: officeprimary@westlands.kent.sch.uk

Tel: 01795 470862 *Fax:* 01795 477886

VCC/ELB/RHL/Year 6 Easter Revision Homework

24th March 2017

Dear Parents and Carers,

Year 6 Easter Revision Homework

As you will be aware, the Year 6 children have their SATs tests very shortly after the Easter Holidays. The Easter Holiday is over 2 weeks long which means many children will find it difficult to remember some key methods, strategies and topics they've already been taught after such a long break.

With this is mind we are setting the children a variety of test based questions for their Easter Revision Homework. They will have a practice reading paper, a practice spelling, punctuation and grammar paper and three maths papers of different topics.

Ideally we would prefer it if the children did parts of each paper daily, or every couple of days over the duration of the holiday, rather than all of the papers in a very short space of time.

If you'd like to do anything in addition to these papers, your child has access to Mathletics. Also, the BBC Bitesize website has lots of games and activities that the children can do to practise their skills.

We hope you will support us in ensuring your child is as fully prepared for the tests as they possibly can be.

We would also like to take this opportunity to remind you that the SATs tests will be on the week beginning Monday 8th May. All children must be in school every day during this time so that they can sit the tests. It is also extremely important that your child arrives at school on time during this week. If your child is feeling unwell on these days we would urge you to give them some medication and send them into school to sit the test. If they have sickness, please contact the school office as early as you can to make us aware so that we can apply to the relevant body for your child to be allowed to sit the test at a different time.

If you have any questions about the SATs please speak to one of the year 6 team.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Lonergan

Mrs Burr